
 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

14th September 2020 

 

Newhaven Uniform Bank 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

A Newhaven Uniform Bank has recently been set up and offers free school uniform. 

The uniform is second-hand and in good condition. If you would like to sign up to get 

free uniform, please follow this link and complete the online form:  

 

 https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=8-cOJYC-

q0qOuI8NMv8lzKb1gP9YeYVEu1vPAkeTGh5UNDlaVlpYMlFBNVdMMExLOEhZRDZNV0dDRS4u 
    

If you need any help with the form, please come and see us at the school office and 

we will be very happy to help. 

 

We will also be collecting donations of school uniform at the school office. We can 

take all second hand uniform (in good condition) and pass it on to the uniform bank, 

who will in turn find it a new home. 

 

The Uniform Bank has been set up by the Newhaven Families Forum, who offer a broad 

range of support and events for local families: http://sussexcommunity.org.uk/whats-

on-for-families/newhaven-families-forum/  

 

Please contact the school office if you require any further information.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher  
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